
Dr. Rubeena Receives State-Level Best Employee Award 

Dr. Rubeena, an Assistant Professor in the Department of Education & Training, Maulana Azad 

National Urdu University, has been honored with the State Level Best Employee Award for 

2024. The prestigious recognition was bestowed upon her by the Government of Telangana, 

Department of Empowerment of Persons with Disability, Senior Citizens, and Transgender 

Persons during a ceremony held on December 3, 2024, in Hyderabad. 

Prof. Syed Ainul Hasan, Vice Chancellor of Maulana Azad National Urdu University, extended 

his heartfelt congratulations and warm wishes for Dr. Rubeena's continued success and bright 

future. 

 

 

 


